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Week 4 Term 4 -  2024 

 
ROLLOVER TO 2025 

 
It is with great excitement we announce that on Monday 11th November 2025, all Nimbin Central School 
(NCS) secondary students commenced their 2025 academic year. As NCS offers the “compressed curriculum”  
format of the HSC, the new year began upon conclusion of the Statewide HSC examinations and all current 
students in Years 7 to 11 “levelled up” into the next grade. So, whilst most schools are winding down in the 
lead up to the summer break, Nimbin Central School is revived with new classes, new teachers and new  
opportunities. As a K-12 school, the rollover also brings new opportunities to our Primary school students, 
particularly Year 6, who enjoy more middle school experiences as they commence their transition into Year 7. 
In addition to core subjects, Nimbin Central School continues to offer a vast selection of learning experiences 
for students in 2025 within the focus areas of Creative and Performing Arts, Humanities and Science,  
Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM), utilising our unique facilities and grounds.  
 
Our Stage 5 and Stage 6 students will have a brief time available to modify their academic program. Stage 5 
students who would like to change their electives may do so until Friday 22nd November (Week 6) and Stage 6 
students don’t have any time to waste, with changes available only until Friday 15th of November (Week 5), 
due to the intensity of the compressed curriculum. Students must collect a “Variation to Academic Routine” 
form from the office, complete and return. 
 
We are also very happy to welcome new enrolments, Kindergarten and Year 7 2025 students into the school 
as they join us for the academic year and our extensive transition programs, respectively. Our transition  
programs are designed to welcome new students into our school so that when they commence in 2025, they 
are familiar with the school community, routines and already possess a sense of belonging. They are a  
wonderful opportunity for parents and caregivers too, who can 
be just as nervous as the children when starting at a new school. 
If your child is a prospective 2025 student and you would like 
more information, please contact the school. 
 
Rolling over to the new year brings some farewells – To the 
“Class of 2024” – Year 12 students – we wish you the very best 
as you transition into the world. We look forward to hearing of 
your success.  
 
To the staff and community members who have also  
transitioned to new pathways, we say “Thank you” for your  
contributions to the NCS community and good luck. 
 
To all of our new students and their families, we say “Welcome 
to our very special school.” 
 

Kellie Cockburn 
Head Teacher, Secondary Studies 
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 Nimbin Central School 

Term 4, 2024                                  Key Dates 

Wednesday 13 November Kindergarten Orientation 9 am—11 am 

Thursday 14 November Primary Sport K-2 Swimming 9.15 am—10.15 am 

Friday 15 November Primary Sport 3-6 Swimming 9.15 am—10.15 am 

Tuesday 19 November NRL Sporting Schools Sessions 9 am—3.15 pm 

Wednesday 20 November Kindergarten Orientation 9am—11 am 

Thursday 21 November Primary Sport K-2 Swimming 9.15 am—10.15 am 

Friday 22 November Primary Sport 3-6 Swimming 9.15 am—10.15 am 

Monday 25 November Year 6 Taster Day 

RSA Course Year 12 8.55 am—3.15 pm 

Tuesday 26 November Lives Lived Well 12.00 pm—3.00 pm 

Thursday 28 November Primary Sport K-2 Swimming 9.15 am – 10.15 am 

Friday 29 November Primary Sport 3-6 Swimming 9.15 am—10.15 am 

http://www.nimbin-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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               THE 10 MINUTE HAMLET 
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PARALYMPIAN VISIT 
 
Our Years 3-8 students had the incredible opportunity to meet Paralympian swimmer Maddie 
McTernan! Maddie shared her journey as an elite athlete, giving us a firsthand look at the  
dedication it takes to compete in the Paralympics and inspiring our students to embrace 
inclusivity for people with disabilities. 
 
The students were captivated by Maddie’s story, and our high schoolers, who have been studying 
Paralympians in PDHPE and even wrote letters to Maddie, were especially thrilled. As a special 
memento, Maddie signed posters for each student to take home—an unforgettable day for  
everyone involved!  

http://www.nimbin-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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2024 SCHOOL SPECTACULAR 
Three of Nimbin Central's best dancers are preparing to represent the school at the 2024 School  
Spectacular in Sydney. This year's show will be the 41st year of School Spec. Ava, Winter and Amaya are 
three of 2300 dancers performing from schools across NSW. On Monday we travelled to Tweed River High 
for the first regional rehearsal. The final performances are November 29th and 30th at Qudos Bank Arena.  

Lucia Schulz 

 
MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE 

 
Are your contact details up to date?  If you have changed  
residential or postal address and/or changed telephone numbers  
recently, please contact the school office to update.  Email  
addresses are also valuable.  To provide for the safety and  
 well-being of your child, we need the most current information available.  

http://www.nimbin-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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STAGE 5 PASS EXCURSION 

Stage 5 Physical Activity and Sports Studies (PASS) students have been investigating recreational activities 
that can contribute to a healthy and active lifestyle. As part of this study, PASS students went for several  
excursions around the Northern Rivers. Late in Term 3 we went to Jungle Rockclimbing Gym in Ballina, and in 
Week 2 this term we kayaked from Brunswick to Mullumbimby with Dorroughby Environmental Education 
Centre. Both activities taught us all important lessons about teamwork and grit.  

Lucia Schulz 
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EISTEDDFOD SUCCESS 
 
On Wednesday October 9th some of our young singers took to the stage at the Lismore Eisteddfod which was held at 
the Lismore Workers' Club. 
 
All gave of their very best & we can be extremely proud of them. 
 
Bella from Kindergarten won three first prizes, Josie of Yr 2 gained three second prizes. Lilah of Yr 3 got one first & two 
seconds & Matisse of Yr 6 performed three solos & two duets & was awarded first place with all of her songs. A real 
rising star! Her duet partners were her sister Amelie in the 14 & under section & friend & ex NCS student Avia in the 12 
& under section. 
 
Congratulations to all. 

Val Mace 

http://www.nimbin-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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NCS Newsletter Team 

 

Design & Editing:  Julie Wone   

Proof Reading:  Sue Willis 
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The school canteen is desperately looking for volunteers. If 
you can spare some time to help out, it would be  
greatly appreciated. Even just an hour or two can make a 
big difference to the quality and variety of food we are able 
to provide to students.  Call Simone on 66891355 or drop 
in to see her. 

MESSAGE FROM THE CANTEEN 
 
Parents please do not send $50.00 notes to the canteen for lunch  
orders or purchases. Change is not always available to accommodate.   

http://www.nimbin-c.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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NIMBIN CENTRAL SCHOOL CANTEEN MENU  Term 4, 2024 
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